
Update to Arlington’s return to 5-full days and full capacity. 

Following lengthy discussions at the February 22 Board of Education meeting, we will be moving up the 

return to school date.  Arlington will return to five days per week, full student capacity (K-12 grades) on 

Wednesday, March 3, 2021.  Pre-school will continue with their normal 4-day week. 

We will be re-creating the bus routes and will be offering bussing to all PK-12 District students who 

qualify to ride the bus.  We will no longer have any midday bus routes.  If you would like your child(ren) 

to ride the bus beginning Wednesday, March 3, please complete the transportation survey located at 

this link https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2HZRYY2.  Please complete a survey for each child that 

will be riding the bus.  Surveys need to be completed by Thursday, February 25 at 3:00 pm.  The new bus 

routes and pick-up/drop-off times will be communicated via a phone call to families on Monday, March 

1. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2HZRYY2

